
 

    

    

  

            

    

            

  

  

   

      

     

February 7, 2022 WAC/TAC Meeting 
Agenda Item 7 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Water Advisory Committee February 2, 2022 

From: Drew McIntyre, TAC Chair 

Subj: New WAC Member Orientation 

The 2022 WAC Members and Alternates list is attached. There is only one new WAC 

member, Brooke Harland (Valley of the Moon Water District). Melissa James, Sonoma County 

Water Agency Executive Assistant will be making outreach to her via email to provide the following 

information (hard copy binder will also be available upon request): 

• Copy of Restructured Water Agreement 
• Copy of Powers of the Water Advisory Committee 
• Water Transmission Budget 
• Russian River System Map 
• Sonoma Marin Saving Water Partnership Information 
• Russian River Biological Opinion Information 
• WAC/TAC meeting schedule 
• WAC and TAC Rosters 

Due to COVID concerns, a normally scheduled tour of Agency facilities in the Spring will 

be rescheduled to a later date when safe to do so. These tours are important to provide new 

WAC members the opportunity to learn more about the Agency’s water system. 


